
 

 

    
 

 
 
 

July 17, 2023 
 
Dear Covenant House Academy Students, Families & Friends -  

 
Our schools in Detroit and Grand Rapids were started by Covenant House Michigan as an outgrowth of their 
efforts to help young people experiencing homelessness.  Over the years, the mission of the schools has expanded 
to serve almost any youth who has experienced obstacles to earning a high school diploma.  As a result of that 
wider mission, Covenant House Michigan and the school boards in Grand Rapids and Detroit decided this past 
year that it was time that the schools have names that stand on their own.  Beginning this summer, therefore, our 
schools in Detroit, Grand Rapids and Highland Park will be under the umbrella of Covenant Schools.  The specific 
school names are as follows: 
 

 Covenant High School Central 
 Covenant High School East 
 Covenant High School Grand Rapids 
 Covenant High School Southwest 
 Covenant School – Spectrum 

 
In the weeks and months  to come, you will see a new logo, new signage outside of the schools, and a slightly 
different look to our website.  Our mission, our program and our staff will remain the same, however.  Covenant 
Schools students and families can still expect to come to a school that is welcoming, supportive, flexible and 
committed to their success. 
 
School is now open Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday through Labor Day, and we go back to full weeks after that.  
Now that our society and schools are returning to something like “normal”, we have some great plans for the 2023-
24 school year.  We look forward to an exciting year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Terrence M. George 
Superintendent 
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